
 
 

 
To the Chairperson and Members of the 
North West Area Committee 
 
 
Meeting:  
Item No:  
 
 

 
PROPOSED EXTINGUISHMENT OF THE PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY OVER THE LANEWAY BETWEEN 19-

27 MCKEE AVENUE, FINGLAS, DUBLIN 11 
 

 
Proposal  
 
At its meeting held on 19th April 2022, the North West Area Committee agreed to a proposal 
to initiate the procedure for the extinguishment of the public right of way at the above location.  
The extent of this proposed extinguishment is shown on the attached Drawing SM-2022-0110. 
 
 

Statutory Requirement 
 
The proposal was advertised in the public press on Monday 23rd May 2022 and signs were 
erected on site in accordance with Section 73 of the Roads Act 1993.  The latest date for 
receipt of submissions regarding this proposal was 9th July 2022. 
 
 
In response to the advertisement 

 
 One submission was received from the Resident of 27 McKee Avenue in relation to a 

boundary wall at the location. This submission was noted. 

Service Checks 
 

 There were no objections raised by Statutory Bodies.   

 
Additional Information 
 
The file on this proposal is available at the meeting. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
The extinguishment of a public right of way is a reserved function of the City Council. Any 
recommendation of the Committee will be brought to the attention of the City Council. 
 
 
Derek Kelly 
Director of Services 
North West Area 


